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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 BRIGHTON SPC (in Official Liquidation) 

 

The Cayman Islands Monetary Authority (“the Authority”) wishes to advise the public that 

on 6th October 2015 Brighton SPC (“Brighton”) was placed into official liquidation with 

Messrs. Simon Conway and David Walker of PwC Corporate Finance & Recovery (Cayman) 

Limited appointed as Joint Official Liquidators.   

 

Messrs. Conway and Walker were the Joint Controllers of Brighton as appointed by the 

Authority on 1st June 2015. 

 

Effective 6th October 2015 the Authority also cancelled Brighton’s mutual fund registration 

pursuant to Section 30(3)(a) of the Mutual Funds Law (2015 Revision). 

 

Written enquiries to the JOLs should be forwarded to Ben Henshilwood by email at 

ben.henshilwood@ky.pwc.com 
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